
Date: 12/31/2018 

To: Kentucky Public Service Commission 

From: Charles Michael Short 

Re: Johnson County Gas Company 12/28/18 application ifor,rate increase 

JAN 0 4 2019 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

As a residential customer of the Johnson County Gas Cotnpany I am requesting the Kentucky Public 

Service Commission intervene in regards to this compan~'s December 28th 2018 application to raise its 

rates. The rates proposed by the Johnson County Gas Company in this application are excessive and 

unreasonable. Per the PSC's mission statement to ensure utilities charge fair, just, and reasonable rates, 

I am requesting the PSC intervene and deny the proposed rate increase. 

Thank You. 

Charles Michael Short 

PO Box 128 

Meally, KY 41234 

 

 




